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To our beloved community: 
 
After listening to the community’s concerns along with much thought and discussion, the Board 
of Directors and WaterDays Planning Committee have made the extremely difficult decision to 
cancel New London WaterDays 2020 due to the COVID-19 virus. 
 
We understand that this decision impacts other events planned for that week, as well as multiple 
organizations, sponsors, businesses, and our community.  Please continue to support our local 
businesses and organizations in any way you can.  We feel that it is our responsibility to cancel 
WaterDays to help prevent the spread of the virus and to keep everyone safe and healthy.  It is 
nearly impossible to keep the social distancing along with sanitizing everything with so many 
people in town. 
 
We also understand that this decision will impact our Ambassador Program.  We are discussing 
the details and will make a decision soon on how to proceed with the program through this 
difficult time.  We will notify the current Ambassadors, candidates, and parents with the details 
of our decision. 
 
We would like to thank everyone for their continued support, cooperation, and patience through 
this difficult time.  We would also like to thank all of those that have donated to our celebration 
and the Ambassador Program, as well as those that have agreed to be sponsors of our candidates.  
We assure you that those donations will be used to help with our ongoing operating expenses and 
will also go towards next year’s events. 
 
We look forward to a bigger and better celebration in 2021!  Please save the dates – Wednesday, 
July 14th through Sunday, July 19th. 
 
If you have any questions, please email us at newlondonwaterdays@gmail.com, and we will get 
back to you as soon as possible.  As always, if you would like to be a part of the Planning 
Committee or Board of Directors, please don’t hesitate to contact us!  We are always looking for 
more people to volunteer their time and talents! 
 
Thank you again for your support, cooperation, and patience! 
 
Stay safe, stay healthy, and stay positive! 


